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You have been chosen as an ALTERNATE for the Earl Barden All State game

January, 2022

Dear All-Star Alternate:
You have been chosen as an ALTERNATE, by the 2A-1A-B Football Coaches of the state to represent your school in the 2020 Earl Barden 2A-1A-B All Star Classic football game to be played at East Valley High School, Yakima, Washington, June 20, 2020. In past years several alternates were selected for the game after the original selections were made. You have the opportunity to be called through June 2020.
It is important to our organization that we have confirmation of your wanting to be a part of this summer spectacular. By returning this letter you are not obligated to keeping your life on hold. You are simply letting us know that if there is an injury or a player withdraws, you would be interested.
If you are selected at a later date, you will be notified by phone or Email. Please indicate whether or not you would be interested in playing if the opportunity arises.
____ YES, I would like the coaches to keep me in mind for an opportunity to play in the E/W Game.
I will fill out the information below so that you will be able to get in touch with me at a later date.
____ NO, I will not be available to play.

Positions Played: _______________________________

Home Phone (Cell): ____________________________

Email Address: ________________________________

Please return this form by Email or US Mail to:

Greg McMillan
928 S M Loop Dr SW
Quincy 98848
Cell: 509-901-4487
Email: eastwestcoachmac@gmail.com
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